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Dear parents/ carers 

Whisper it quietly—it’s the 
beginning of us starting to think 
about Christmas!  I’ve spotted Mrs 
Mafham walking around school with 
Christmas play scripts for Key Stage 
1; Miss Harvey putting up posters 
for the Christmas concert at St 
Mark’s—featuring our very own 
Tower View Entertainers (poster on 
page 3—tickets available through 
the office) and even heard a child 

asking when the decorations were 
going up…… 

So! 

The PTA are having a ‘Come as 
you please’ non-uniform day next 
Friday 25th November.  There will 
no request for a money donation 
but we will be asking for colourful 
donations towards the PTA 
Christmas Hampers…. Please see 
the poster on the left for each 
classes colours…. These hampers 
are always fabulous and will be 
raffled off before the big day!!! 

Best wishes 

Graham Lobb 

Headteacher 

  



We are very aware many of the children here will want to watch England’s 

first match which kicks off at 1pm on Monday.  The World Cup is a time that 

we all get very excited and we want to encourage this in the children.  All 

children will get the opportunity to watch it if they want to—KS2 will come 

together in the hall; KS1/FS will have the match on in their classrooms while 

they complete other activities. 

Let’s hope it comes home!! 

FIFA World Cup 2022 

The World Cup starts over the weekend and Tower View were able to send 

some children to wave and cheer off the England team as they left St 

George’s Park. 

After the England team left, they also played in a tournament against 

several other schools.  

I’m really proud to be able to say that—again—our teams played in the 

spirit of the game and were able to 

show the opposition respect—whether 

they won or lost. 

A few pictures below—we will share 

more over on Facebook soon. 



Tickets available through the office—all welcome! 



Dates for November: 

Monday 21st: Experience Christmas at St Marks 

Monday 21st: England vs Iran 1pm 

Thursday 24th: Whole School Dance Assembly 

Thursday 24th : Open Day for prospective Reception parents 2023 

(see poster for more details) 

Monday 28th: Experience Christmas at St Marks for Year 1 

Tuesday 29th: Experience Christmas at St Marks for 2KE 

Tuesday 29th: Flu Vaccine ‘mop up’ 

Wednesday 30th: Experience Christmas at St Marks for 2PM 

 



Come along—you can do as little or as much as you can….. It 

would be fabulous to see some new helpers.  If you can’t come—

but would like to be involved—please let the school office know 

and we will pass on your details to the PTFA members. 



 

More extended opportunity 

for Supper Club—now 2 

days per week—and an 

added Brunch Buddies! 

 

 



Do you need some help? 

Debt support: 

CAP—0800 3280006 

Heating support: 

Beat the Cold—0800 3892258 

 

http://www.capdebthelp.org
beatcold.org.uk

